[bookmark: _GoBack]“Academy Information Day helps young Nevadans interested in a nomination to one of our nation’s prestigious service academies take a brave first step that will lead to life changing experiences. Having family that served in the Armed Forces, as I do, I truly appreciate the journey they are about to embark upon. It is a privilege to be a part of this event and to recommend our military’s future officers,” said Senator Dean Heller.    

